Rose-Anne Hawkeswood

From: Robert Hunt <Robert.Hunt@lachlan.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Monday, 6 November 2017 8:22 AM

To: Rose-Anne Hawkeswood

Cc: '‘Kent Boyd'; Leslie Reid

Subject: Syerston Project VPA Negotiations

Hi Rose-Anne

Council is very supportive of this project, however since signing off on the previous modification and a VPA for the
small scale scandium mine, this project is now much larger and will have many more impacts within this shire and
also Parkes Shire.

Both Councils and possibly Forbes Shire which now has a new GM are considering recent changes to the project
proposal and what that may mean for the VPA quantum.

All councils will be looking to take this opportunity to negotiate an in-principle agreement with the proponent re
the VPA.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further information.

Regards

Robert Hunt | General Manager
Lachlan Shire Council | 58-64 Molong Street | Condobolin

PO Box 216 | Condobolin NSW 2877
Phone: 02 6895 1901]| Fax: 02 6895 3478
robert.hunt@Ilachlan.nsw.gov.au
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